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Friday 3rd November 2023 

 

Bradwell Abbey Visit 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As part of our Autumn 2 topic ‘Who were the rotten Romans?’ we have organised an exciting 

educational visit to Bradwell Abbey for our Year 4 children on Thursday 14th December 2023. During the 

day, children will further explore what life was like in Ancient Rome and engage in workshops about the 

Roman army, Roman banquets and Boudicca’s last battle.  
 

Drop off and collection times will be the same as usual on the day. Please make sure all children are 

wearing their full school uniform and bring a packed lunch in a named disposable bag. 

The cost of the visit to Bradwell Abbey is £9.20 per child and this will cover coach travel to and from 

Bradwell Abbey, admission to the site and the workshops and activities provided by trained staff. To 

confirm your child’s attendance, payment will need to be made on MCAS by 12th November.  

If you have any questions about this visit, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Wilson 

Lower Key Stage Two Lead 
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